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CARLETON UNIVERSITY (OTTAWA),  

IN COOPERATION WITH THE RUSSIA-CANADA BUSINESS COUNCIL 

AND THE EMBASSY OF THE RUSSIAN FEDERATION IN CANADA, 

          IS PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE 

 A WRITING CONTEST  

FOR ALL STUDENTS STUDYING THE RUSSIAN LANGUAGE  

All students from Canadian schools 

and universities, language schools and 

Russian learning centers, who are 

studying the Russian language, are 

invited to participate in this contest.  

To enter the contest, students are 

required to write an essay of 1,000 to 

1,500 words in length in Russian on 

one of the proposed topics. The essays 

must be submitted to the contest 

judges via e-mail at 
 

cu.russianwritingcontest@gmail.com by March 14, 2020. 

Our esteemed judges - leading experts in the Russian language, literature 

and history from Russia and Canada - will review the essays and then 

select six winners (three in each category).  

The winners will be awarded with valuable prizes, and all 

participants will receive memorable gifts.  

For more information on contest guidelines and topics, please visit 

https://carleton.ca/eurus/russian-writing-contest/ 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

cu.russianwritingcontest@gmail.com 

http://www.playcast.ru/uploads/2016/04/03/18109847.png
http://www.playcast.ru/uploads/2016/04/03/18109847.png
mailto:cu.russianwritingcontest@gmail.com
https://carleton.ca/eurus/russian-writing-contest/
mailto:cu.russianwritingcontest@gmail.com

